
STABLE VIEW SPOTLIGHT: EMMA YOUNG

Emma started working started working at Stable View two years
ago in May. She is part of the Marketing team. She is the editor of
this newsletter, organizer of the Hunter/Jumper Institutes, and
Press Officer for the FEI Eventing Competitions. 

Emma graduated in 2023 from Otterbein University with a degree
in Equine Business Management. Click here for Otterbein's
previous intercollegiate spotlight. During the first year of Covid 

https://svfequestrian.com/wp-content/uploads/2023/10/INTERCOLLEGIATE-CORNER-OTTERBEIN-UNIVERSITY.pdf


she took a gap year to be a working student for Doug and Jessica
Payne. That's when she fell in love with Aiken and knew she wanted
to return when she graduated. 
 
She spends most of her free time at the barn. Emma currently does
the jumpers with her gelding, Stable Genius. She also enjoys hanging
out with friends and her goal is to become a published author
someday. 

Emma's favorite show has been when Stable View hosted the USEA
Intercollegiate and Interscholastic Eventing Championships last
May. She also enjoyed the Stable View Alumni Cup that was added.
She shared, "So many people from different aspects of my life were
at Stable View that weekend. It was busy but it also felt like one big
reunion. I'm looking forward to champs again May 2nd-4th this
year!" 

 


